
 
 
 
 
NOTICE NO: 20250405/033                           Dated: 05.04.2025 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 
It is hereby notified for all the concerned that as per State 
Governments’ Notification on the “Ram Navami”, the College will 
remain closed on 06.04.2025. On and from 07.04.2025, i.e. Monday 
the College will be held as per schedule. 
 
 
          

 
 

              
Teacher in-Charge 

          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


